
 

 

 

 

 

St Joey’s Weekly 
 Events Our mission is 

“to provide an affordable, quality 
Catholic education.” 

 
St Joseph’s School, as an integral part 
of the Waroona Catholic Community, is 

inspired by Christ’s teachings. We 
endeavour to nurture all children to grow 

as confident, independent,  
life-long learners, enabling them to 

contribute to society with dignity, respect 
and a spirit of service. 

 

 

 

Friday 
21 October 

Assembly @ 8:45 am 

CRAZY SOCK DAY 
(Students are to still wear their uniform.     

Gold coin donation for Catholic Missions) 

Saturday 
22 October 

 

Family Mass @ 5 pm followed by 

pizza 

Monday 
24 October  

 

 

Cheesies available at Recess for $1 

 

Tuesday 
25 October 

Breakfast Club  

Book Fair in the Library 
‘Becoming A Catholic’ and Baptism 

Information Night with Father Con @ 5 pm 

 

Wednesday 
26 October 

Breakfast Club  

Book Fair in the Library 

Canteen open for lunch!!  
Volunteers – Mandy Jackson, Brooke McKeever   

Book Club orders due back 

Thursday 
27 October 

 

Story Dog in Year 1 

Last day for Book Fair in the Library 
 

 
 

Parish News: The first of our Family Masses for this term is on Saturday,      
22 October at 5 pm followed by pizza to be enjoyed by all.  We 
have sent home a SMS requesting replies for catering purposes. 
Please reply to admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au before 8pm 
today if you will be joining us. 

 
New Enrolments: We are currently taking enrolments for Kindergarten in both 

2024 and 2025. If your child or a friends child falls into this age 
group, please collect an enrolment form from the office or click 
here. 

 
Book Fair: Scholastic Book fair is a mobile library that gives students and 

families the opportunity to purchase books. Families are also 
able to purchase books as a donation to classrooms or our 
school Library for students to enjoy.  
Mon:  parents and students can visit between 2.15pm-3.00pm      
Tues: parents 8.30am-9.30am, parents and students 3.15pm-4.00pm    
Wed:  parents 8.30am-9.30am, parents and students 3.15pm-4.00pm   
Thurs: parents and students 3.15pm-4.00pm 
Fri:  Book Fair is closed 
Students will visit during class time and take home a Wish List. 
Paid receipts or cash can be sent to school and given to Mrs 
Young who will give the items to the student. We also have 
EFTPOS available for personal shoppers.  
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